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        Gillette City Council Pre-Meeting, February 27, 2018 

Council Proceedings    February 27, 2018    6:00 p.m. 

 

A 1% Listening Session of the City Council was held on Tuesday the 27th day of February 2018. 

 

Present were Councilmen Barks, Carsrud, Kuntz, Lundvall, Montgomery, Neary and Mayor Carter-King; 

City Administrator Davidson; City Attorney Reyes; Directors Cole, Henderson, Hloucal, VonEye and Wilde; 

Managers Palazzari and Toscana; and City Clerk Abelseth. 

 

Administrator Davidson provided a power point presentation explaining the 1% Sales Tax and the projects, 

social service agencies, etc., that it funds.  After the presentation, Council entertained comments from the 

audience regarding the 1% Sales Tax.  

 

Adjournment 

There being no further business to come before the Council, the meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m. An audio 

recording of this meeting is available in the City Clerk’s Office.  

 

 

 

 

(S E A L) 

 

ATTEST: 

 

________________________________          

Karlene Abelseth, City Clerk    Louise Carter-King, Mayor 

Publish date: March 7, 2018 


